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October 21, 2022 

Honeywell International, Inc. 

Attn: Paul Zwickey / Rene Tillmond 

15001 NE 36th St 

Redmond, WA 98052 

Email: Paul.zwickey@honeywell.com / Renee.Tillmond@honeywell.com 

The KCDA Board of Directors, at their October 20, 2022 meeting, approved the Extension #1 of 

KCDA contract #21-360 and Integrated Security Systems and Fire Control.   Terms and conditions 

will remain as originally awarded.  

Pricing in effect at the time of renewal will carry over into the contract extension.   This contract 

extension will begin on 11/1/2022 and run through 10/31/2023. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this contract extension by signing below and returning to 

Karl Durham  kdurham@kcda.org 

Company Name  ________________________________________ 

Signature ________________________________________ 

Name (printed) ________________________________________ 

Title ________________________________________ 

Date ________________________________________ 

Phone ________________________________________ 

Email     ________________________________________ 

Honeywell International, Inc.

Renee Tillmond

Bid Manager 

10/24/2022

425-376-2062

renee.tillmond@honeywel.com
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